Date: 01.02.2019

Notice
B.Tech-Final Year (CE-1 & CE-2)

All the students are hereby informed, that the scrutiny of B.Tech Project (CE-499) & (ICE-
851) will be held on 18" Feb 2019 (Monday) from 9:00 am .Following are advised to students:

(1) To prepare a Power point presentation of their work.

(i1)To submit report of their work in hard copy.
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Anwar Ahmad Dr. Syed Aqeel Ahmad
B.Tech Project Coordinator Prof. & Head,

Deptt of Civil Engineering



